Regular Monthly Meeting May 8, 2008

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, May 8, 2008, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Tresky was introduced and then gave the monthly police report.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Public Comment:

Mr.Roger McMillen, Dean Drive, commented on the fine job that the Public Works Department did on the storm water project along the Dean Drive Area.

Mr. Bill Alexander, Savannah Gardner Road, asked when the mowing would start along the roads. Mr. Peters stated that the mowing has begun along the Township Roads.

Mr. Oran Allen, Savannah Gardner Road, stated that he has not seen a budget advertised in the news paper. Mr. Peters stated that he would look into the matter. Mr. Allen, also commented that a wonderful choice has been made for the Chief of Police, but would have liked to have seen more common folk on the Advisory Board.

Mr. Art Hairhogger, Old Princeton Road, would like something to be addressed about an eroding bank near his home. Mr. Peters, stated that the township engineers were looking into the matter and possibly changing the outlets to rectify the problem.

Mr. Peters stated that a new format for the meetings will be put into effect next month, each person in attendance will be required to sign in and will have a limited time to comment.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.